
 

October 17, 2016 

 
 
Dear Blind Campers, 
 
My name is Greg Taylor and I am the new camp director at ICC.  I have spent the past six years 
serving as the youth director and summer camp director at Camp Wakonda in Wisconsin.  I am very 
excited about this new opportunity for ministry in the Kentucky-Tennessee Conference of SDA.   
 
I love blind camp.  I have had the opportunity to run blind camp for the past five years in Wisconsin 
and it has always proven to be one of my favorite camps.   
 
Unfortunately, this summer we will not be able to offer a week of blind camp.   With our transition 
to a new conference and need to learn the new system and ACA requirements, we were concerned 
that to bring back blind camp this summer with the additional needs of organizing insurance, 
transportation and registration would simply be too much.  
 
It is my hope that in the years to follow we will have the appropriate time and support to bring back 
blind camp to ICC.   
 
Christian Record Services, Inc. will be sponsoring other National Camps for the Blind in 2017, and 
interested persons may contact the office at 402-488-0981 or visit christianrecord.org in January 
2017 to learn where the blind camps will be offered. 
 
Thank you for your understanding, 
 
 
 
 
Pastor Greg Taylor 
Summer Camp Director 
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